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Greetings Sir Knights, 

As you should be aware, in an effort to save money has 

removed the individual state supplements from the Knight 

Templar Magazine and replaced it with an on-line newsletter. 

If you are reading this, you have received the notice, if not, I 

am notifying all Eminent Commanders and Recorders to notify 

their members so they can connect electronically.   

 

COVID-19’s third wave is raging in all counties throughout 

Vermont.  The headline in the Rutland Herald for September 

28th was “COUNTY SETS A COVID RECORD”.   Not the 

record you want to set, so please be careful.  I have returned to 

wearing a mask indoors and conscious of social distancing.   

Use your own judgement when opting to attend or not attend 

meetings, and above all, be safe. 

St. Aldemar Commandery #11 in Barre has scheduled the 

Royal and Select Master Degrees in October followed by the 

Orders of Commandery.  More details will be forwarded as we 

near the dates of these Orders.  All Commanderies in Vermont 

are invited to send their candidates, and I will be happy to act 

as the liaison to their Recorder so they are properly received 

and the dates of the Orders may be forwarded to the constituent 

Commandery.  

Our Right Eminent Grand Commander will also be forwarding 

details of the state wide presentation of the Order of the 

Temple.  This is a valuable teaching moment and recommended 

for all our members to attend. 

Pictures: 
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Our Right Eminent 

Grand Commander 

must be addressing the 

same Sir Knights! 

 

 

 

Courteously, 

 
Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, E. Grand Recorder 


